From: Tom Norwalk [mailto:TNorwalk@visitseattle.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 5:40 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Re: TS-090424, San Juan Express

To Whom it may concern:

The Seattle’s Convention and Visitors Bureau supports San Juan Express Inc.’s  request for a temporary suspension of service until May, 2010.

As you know, 2009 has been a very challenging year for the tourism and hospitality industry and the prospects for recovery are not encouraging or immediate.  From our understanding this suspension of service will enable San Juan Express to be even stronger in 2010 – when our industry does start to rebound and their services return to normal.

Thank you very much.

Tom Norwalk

